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Brothers and Sisters;

As you are well aware the country is still within the grip of the Covid-19 pandemic. I.B.E.W. Local 26 will
be having its General Membership meeting as scheduled on September 11, 2020. Due to social distancing and
safety measures there will be some changes to the standard meeting practices.

1) Only Active members of Local 26 will be allowed to enter any of the locations. This means no retirees, travel-
ers, or guests.

2) There will be no 50-50 or door prize at any location.
3) There will be no service pins or swearing in of new apprentices.

4) Social distancing and face covering will be REQUIRED and enforced. This is for the safety and well-being of
all our Sisters and Brothers.

5) Because we will need more agents at the Lanham and Manassas offices, we will NOT be utilizing the Southern
Maryland or the Winchester offices as satellite meetings. The meeting will be held at the:

a. Lanham facility

b. Manassas facility

c. Roanoke facility.
There will be multiple rooms in Lanham and Manassas.

6) Each participant will be required to fill out a simple exposure risk form and have a temperature check (no
contact), this will be instead of the normal attendance card.

This meeting will be mandatory business only. Masks and hand sanitizer will be provided and available in
each meeting area. With your patience and assistance, we will be able to successfully hold our General Member-
ship meeting.

Thank you all for you understanding and for all you do to keep our Local strong and Moving Forward
Together!

Fraternally,
Tom Myers, President
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